
 

 

 

 

February 13, 1998 

 

 

Nicki Kuckes, Esq. 

Miller, Cassidy, Larroca and Lewin, L.L.P. 

2555 M Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20037-1302 

 

Daniel M. Kummer, Esq. 

Litigation Counsel 

National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 

30 Rockefeller Plaza - Room 1087E 

New York, New York 10112 

 

Dear Nicki and Daniel: 

 

Thank you for your telephone call on Wednesday to discuss whether there are avenues of settlement 

for this case.  We continue to be open to suggestions to resolve this matter and we appreciate your 

taking the lead in beginning discussions. 

   

As I agreed, I am enclosing herewith the CV of our former Executive Director, David Marwell, as 

well as some additional information he provided regarding the Holocaust Museum.  

 

I am also sending you some documents that I mentioned in our call and that Nicki asked be forwarded 

to you.  They refer to contacts that Herbert J. Miller had with the CIA, wherein he offers to convey 

information to the CIA that Walter Sheridan acquired during the course of the latter’s work on the 

investigation of Garrison.  These documents are not a part of our agency’s records.  We located 

them in the National Archives, where they are available to the public.  We hope that you will find 

them to be of interest. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 

 



cc:  Carlotta Wells (with enclosures) 


